
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/5/2022 11:38:59 PM

First name: Tessa

Last name: DeDominic

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a 6th generation Montanan whose grandparents have lived in the Seeley-Swan valley for 30

years. I am not in support of this proposal due to the significant impact it will have on the local people, the wildlife,

and the ecosystem. Yes, change is inevitable, but allowing the lodge to grow so substantially and bring so many

people from out of state will irreversibly damage Holland Lake. It is not in the public interest, and will only benefit

the private owner and his partner, POWDR. The road and highway will also become very unsafe with the influx of

tourists that this development will bring. I would like to see the more extensive environmental impact study and I

would like to see this proposal be amended to be a much smaller expansion. I understand that tourism is

important to our economy, but it should not be allowed at the detriment of the wildlife, local people, and

ecosystem.  


